
ND. C. 12/16, dt. 01.03.16    

 

 

To 

All Rev. Superiors & Sisters             

Diocese of Neyyattinkara                                                              01.03.2016 

 

 

Dear Rev. Sisters, 
 
 

 As you know during the Holy Week the Church celebrates the Mystery of 

Salvation, the Paschal Mystery which Christ accomplished in the last days of 

His earthly sojourn, from his Messianic entry into Jerusalem till His blessed 

passion and glorious resurrection. Therefore, let us humble ourselves and kneel 

before the Lord in prayer and penitence for our sanctification. 
 

 

 On Monday of the Holy Week, we have the Chrism Mass at 4.00 p.m. 

on 30
th

 March 2015 in the Immaculate Conception Cathedral, Neyyattinkara. I 

invite two Sisters each from every Convent of the Diocese to participate the 

Chrism Mass in which the Holy Oils for the Sacraments are blessed and the 

Bishop and Priests renew their priestly vows. And I request all Rev. Sisters to 

pray specially for me and for the priests, especially during the Holy Week. 
 

 I wish you a fruitful Holy Week and blessed season of Easter. May the 

Risen Lord bless you abundantly.  

 

Yours Fraternally 

 
 Vincent Samuel 

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 

 

 

 


